
 

 

 

 

Arrive in Style to the Goodwood Revival 2016 

6th September 2016  

  
 
For the first time this year, visitors to the Revival can arrive in style on dedicated vintage buses 
from various sites across the country.  
 
Goodwood are working with Fanzone to arrange carpooling and coach journeys so Revival 
visitors can link up with others coming to the event, sharing transport and enabling them to 
leave the car at home and come and enjoy the delicious food, wine and ales on offer. 
 
To find out more visit https://goodwood.myfanzone.com 
 
(Ends) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://goodwood.myfanzone.com/


Editor’s Notes 
 
We work closely with the local council to make relevant updates and amendments to the 

Goodwood Revival in order to secure our annual event licence. In accordance with the 

council’s requirements, to keep visitor numbers at comfortable levels, from this year on, 

all visitors to the Over The Road area will need to show a Revival ticket. 

To access the Goodwood Media Centre for rights free images please click here: 
Username: g00dw00d   Password: st3rl1ng  

For all Media enquiries, please contact Laura Gilbert-Burke at the Goodwood Motor Sport Press 
Office:  
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: laura.gilbert-burke@goodwood.com   
 
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media:  
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc  
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 
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